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Hello Saltair friends and neighbors, 

We are excited to share some updates and highlights from around our vibrant community! 

🗳 Saltair Hosts Election Polling Station 

We were proud to serve as a polling station for the recent 2025 Federal election. With a Record 

breaking turn out it was fantastic to see so many local communities exercise their right to vote. 

       Seedy Saturday a Blooming Success! 

Thank you to everyone who came out to support and enjoy our 6th Seedy Saturday event. With 

local vendors, and a strong turnout from green thumbs across the region, the day was a true 

celebration of community and sustainability. We even made the front page of the Chemainus 

Valley Courier! Special thanks to all the volunteers who helped make the day run smoothly! 

Hope to see all again in March 2026! 

        Fresh New Look at the Saltair Centre 

If you have not stopped by recently, you will want to check out the beautiful new flooring and 

fresh paint in Room 19 at the Saltair Centre. Room 17 and Room 16 also received much-needed 

new window blinds. The upgrades bring a refreshed, modern look to our beloved gathering space 

and will better support the many programs and events held here each week. 

Stay Connected 

Want to stay up to date with local events, news, and updates or if you are looking to rent a space 

for a meeting, party, event, or group? Be sure to visit our website at 

https://www.saltaircommunitycentre.ca/ and follow us on Facebook. 

Let’s keep Saltair growing strong—together! 

Warm regards, 

The Saltair Community Society   

https://www.saltaircommunitycentre.ca/

